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Today, we had the pleasure of welcoming our esteemed alumni from the 1996-99 batch back 

to our college. They generously contributed 15K towards student welfare, demonstrating 

their ongoing commitment to our community. The gathering was filled with warmth and 

nostalgia as they revisited their old classrooms and shared cherished memories with us. 

 

One alumnus reminisced, "Walking through these hallways brought back so many memories 

of friendships and late-night study sessions." Another shared, "This college shaped who we 

are today, and it feels great to give back." 
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Their visit was a wonderful reminder of the lasting bonds formed here and the positive 

impact our college has on its students. We are incredibly grateful for their support and the 

joy they brought to our campus today. 

 

 

Today, SNR Sons College Alumni Association had the honor of hosting a felicitation function 

for one of our distinguished alumni, Mr. T. Santhosh, Chairman of Town Planning and 

Development, Coimbatore City.  

 

In his address, Mr. Santhosh expressed his gratitude, saying, "It's a privilege to be back at my 

alma mater and receive such recognition. The foundation I received here has been 

instrumental in my career."  
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He also shared insights from his professional journey, emphasizing the importance of hard 

work and dedication. "The values and education I gained at SNR Sons College have guided 

me throughout my career, and I hope to inspire current students to strive for excellence." 

 

The event was a testament to the strong ties between our alumni and the college, celebrating 

the success of our graduates and their contributions to society. 
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Today, our alumni entrepreneurs extended a supportive hand by offering internships and 

placements to our third-year students in their respective organizations. This initiative 

underscores the strong bond between our college and its alumni network, providing 

valuable opportunities for current students to gain real-world experience. 

 

One alumnus remarked, "We are excited to offer internships and placements to the next 

generation. It’s our way of giving back and helping students transition smoothly into their 

careers." Another entrepreneur shared, "Our time at this college prepared us well for the 

professional world, and we are committed to helping current students achieve their career 

goals." 

 

This generous support will significantly enhance our students' learning experiences and 

future prospects, fostering a community of success and collaboration. 


